
Decen 

CITY OFBARTOW 
er 31.2008 

Mr. Tony Velazquez, Electric Safety Supervisor 
Bureau of Safety 
Public Service Commission 

Dear Mr. Velazquez, 

Thank you for your letter dated December 2,2008. 

We have rectified variances associated with poles: 
Pole # 229 - 620 West Polk Street 
Pole # 1506 - 415 Main Street 

Per our discussion, kindly, follow up on the following issues: 

1. Mr. Joseph J. DeLegge is no longer Bartow’s City Manager. He resigned from this job 
over a year ago. 

2. The City of Bartow has repeatedly requested the Public Service Commission to direct 
Correspondences to Mr. George A. Long, City Manger, City of Bartow, P.O. Box 1069, 
Bartow, Florida 33830-1069. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (863) 534-6897. 

Sincerely, 

Y 

Director of Utilities 

cc: Edward Mills, Chief, Bureau of Safety 

George A. Long, City Manager, City of Bartow 
,&I Cole, Commission Clerk 


